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Pictured: SSC National Information Literacy Month speaker Representative William Davis, 30™ District

SSC CELEBRATES NATIONAL INFORMATION LITERACY MONTH

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL — On October 1, 2009, President Barack Obama issued the first
National Proclamation establishing October as “National Information Literacy Awareness
Month.” This was the first time this important 21st century skill set received federal
attention at the National Level. In today’s digital world, people who are information
literate know how to find, access, and evaluate information to improve their health, their
environment, their education and workplace performance. Having this skill set empowers
them to interpret and make informed decisions about their lives, in essence, taking more
responsibility for their own individual welfare and that of our nation.

The South Suburban College Library began celebrating October as “Information Literacy
Month” in 2014 and this year marks our 4th Annual Celebration. Our opening day event
will be held on Wednesday, October 4, 2017 at 2:00pm in the Library. The agenda will
include Guest Speaker Representative William Davis (D) 30th District. His many
committee assignments include: Higher Education, Labor & Commerce, Health &
HealthCare, and Trade & Commerce. He was also instrumental in helping resolve the
budget crisis in the State of Illinois this year with bipartisan support. In addition to this
significant accomplishment, he is a founding member of the Better Funding for Better
Schools Coalition and has been recognized as “Legislator of the Year” by numerous
associations. Also included will be Opening Remarks, an Overview of the Month’s events,
and the beginning of the Student Essay Contest.

The Closing Day Event on Tuesday, October 24, 2017 at 1:00pm in the Library will be a
“back by popular demand” Genealogy Workshop conducted by two members from the Afro-
American Genealogical & Historical Society of Chicago: Ms. Angela McGhee and Mr. Paul
Holmes. It will be followed by the announcement of the Essay Contest Winners with prizes
awarded. Refreshments will be served.

For more information on the South Suburban College Library visit:
http://libguides.ssc.edu/libguideshome or Marilyn Wells, Librarian and Coordinator of
Information Literacy Month at mwells@ssc.edu. Para Informaciéon En Espafiol Llame: (708)
210-5740. For more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration,




please visit www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office (708) 210-5718. The college is
located at 15800 S. State Street, South Holland, IL.



